
Columbia Heights Preschool  

December 2023

Winter Weather

Please remember to dress your child 
appropriately for the chilly weather. We 

will be going outside as much as 
possible. Students must wear sneakers/ 
tennis shoes (that correctly fit their feet) 

to go to the playground and Muscle 
Room.  

When SWCS closes for Inclement 
Weather, Columbia Heights Preschool 
will also be closed. You will receive a 

text alert and updates will be posted on 
our Social Media accounts. 

Arrival Times

Our Preschool door automatically locks 
at 9:10. PLEASE make sure you are 

inside the doors before they lock. We 
can not guarantee there will be anyone 

to let you in if you arrive late. Late 
arrivals interrupt teaching times, social 
play, class jobs etc. We appreciate you 
being here as close to 9:00 as possible. 

Conferences 

Conference sign up sheets will be 
posted outside classroom doors on Dec. 

11th.  All conferences will be held by 
phone and will be called from a private 

number. 

Absences/ Illness

Please call or email the 
Preschool office if your child will 

not be at school. If they are 
diagnosed with an illness, please 

let us know ASAP. 
We are required to let other 

families know if their child has 
possibly been exposed to a 

Communicable Disease. 

Please read the attached Health 
& Safety Communicable Disease 

Policy.

December Dates to
Remember

December 22 –
NO SCHOOL- Conferences

December 22nd to January 
5th- –

NO SCHOOL- Winter Break

See you Monday, January 
8th! 


